
 

17th October 2019 
Kia Ora Parents, Caregivers and Students 
Welcome back to Term 4!  We hope you all had 
an enjoyable holiday and are set for a busy 
term 4.  We have many exciting school events 
happening this term and we look forward to 
sharing these all with you.  Reminders and    
updates will be posted on our school app and 
facebook page as well as our weekly Mascot 
newsletter. 
A couple of friendly reminders for this term: 
School sunhats are compulsory for 
this term. These can be                
purchased through our uniform 
supplier, Direct Group in Hamilton.  
You can place an order at the 
school office or online.   
Absences—please contact the school either by 
leaving a message on our school phone, email 
or the school app to notify us if your child is 
absent from school and with the reason for the 
absence. 
NAU MAI HAERE MAI 
We extend a warm welcome to Oliver who has 
joined Room 5.  It is great to have you and 
your whanau join Miller Avenue School. 
CONTACT SPORT 
We allow senior students to practice contact 
sport/touch during breaks.  However there is a 
risk to uniform.  All students who wish to   
practice contact sport/touch must bring a 
spare shirt to change into during breaks. 
KIDS FOR KIDS CHOIR 
Excitement is growing as we near closer to the 
concert which our choir is taking part in, in 
Tauranga next Thursday.  A notice was sent 
home yesterday with students who are          
participating with the latest details. 

The school will be holding a scholastic book 
fair in the school library.  This will run for four 
days from 29th October until 1st November 
from 9am to 4pm.  Please spread the word.   
Christmas is just around the corner so this is a 
great opportunity to do some of your        
Christmas shopping. 
The theme for the book fair is dino-mite, so 
come along and see our dinosaurs and their 
cave, and view the beautiful range of books. 
We will also be having a book character day on 
Friday 1st November.  We will have a parade 
on Friday morning to show off our wonderful 
characters with a prize for each group.         
Children always love getting dressed up so 
please get behind this.  There will be fun        
activities all week for the children in the       
Library.  Please invite grandparents,           
neighbours and anyone you can think of, to 
come and have a look at the books.  All profits 
from the sales of books come back to our 
school.  So come and have a cup of tea or 
coffee and a sweet treat as you browse the 
books.   

Coming Events 

 OCTOBER (Whiringa-ā-nuku) 
18th  Hearing & Vision Testing 9.00am 
21st  Year 8 Vaccines 
23rd  Senior Athletics 
24th  Kids for Kids Choir (Tauranga) 
25th  Visiting Author Y5-8 11.00am 
28th  Labour Day (Public Holiday) 
29th-1st  Scholastic Book Fair 

 NOVEMBER (Whiringa-ā-rangi) 
6th  Ohinemuri Athletics 
13th  Thames Valley Athletics Day 
13th  Whanau Hui 3.15pm 

   

 
 Pōtae—Hat 



 

Positive Playground Caught Being Good 

 Kura—Room 8 
Makayla—Room 9 

Hailey-Anne—Room 6 

 

 

Countdown Disney Word Tiles 

If you have any unwanted Disney word 
tiles at home please send them to Room 
6 as they are using them to make words. 

TOUCH IS CANCELLED TONIGHT DUE TO FLOODING 

Can students who haven’t paid for their touch fees please do so.  These were due 
for payment last term.  Fees are $10 per player.  If touch fees are not paid by 
next Thursday 24th October it will be NO PAY, NO PLAY.  Thank you. 

Please note that some touch teams will be affected next week by the Kids for Kids Choir.  
These teams are Midgets 3&4 and Juniors 1, 2, 3.  We will keep you updated once we get       
further information. 

 

Big “A” Class Attendance Award– Room 6 

\Lunch orders are        
happening this term every 

Friday.   
$5.00 for a six inch sub 

roll.    
Please bring money and 
place your order at the 

school office on Fridays. 

Second Hand Uniform selling on behalf 
 

2 x Size 12 polo shirts in good       
condition 
$15.00 each 
 
Size 4—School Jumper, excellent 
condition.  Only used for one term  
$15.00 
 
Please see Trish or Linda in the office 
if you wish to view. 



 
  
  

 Miller Avenue School Contact Information 

 Phone: 07 862 8602 

 Absentee Messages: 027 9523203 

 E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 

 Address:  30 Miller Avenue, Paeroa 3600 

 Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (please put in payment details) Westpac, Paeroa 

 

Public Notices 
DAIRY TRAINING 

 

 
Grow your skills to improve          
performance. We have an               
innovative new course helping dairy 
farmers and their staff improve      
on-farm performance by developing 
skills around communication, peo-
ple & financial management, dairy   
technology, goal setting, career 
planning and decision mak-
ing. Dairy Training is delivering The 
Certificate in Dairy Career Progres-
sion in Ngatea, starting end of                
October.  Only 8 workshops (10am 
-2.30pm) and costs $249. Register 
your interest by 15 October 2019 
at dairytraining.co.nz or phone 
Greta Baynes 021 646 053.  

http://dairytraining.co.nz/


f 

Servicing Paeroa for over 
35 years   

 
 

33 Puke Rd 
Paeroa 3600 
Phone: 862 7413 
 
Email: office@dreadonplumbing.co.nz 

 

 
  

 

Veterinary Hospital & Pet Supplies 
Farm, Lifestyle & Equine Services & Supplies 

 
07 862 7295 

paeroa@fvs.co.nz 
 

3 Puke Road 
Paeroa 3600 

Phone:  02108088043 

Rob Irwin 
We specialize in supplying and installing the  

following: 
 All types of flooring 

 Paint, plastering & wall paper 
 Window coverings 

 Kitchen and bathroom design & install 
 Indoor & Outdoor renovations 

 Project Management 
Phone: 022 171 0899 

Email: aceinteriors@outlook.co.nz 


